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Dear Committee, 
Why conduct an inquiry in NSW when a recent inquiry on the same was held in ACT? The 
results are here: http://www.parliament.act.gov.au/in-committees/previous-
assemblies/Standing-Committees-Seventh-Assembly/Standing-Committee-on-Justice-and-
Community-Safety/09-Inquiry-into-the-Prostitution-Act-1992.  
Conversely, the ACT currently has a FAILED licencing system of regulation. The inquiry 
recommended that private workers not be registered, however no changes have occurred to 
date. Please consider the justification for this decision as my submission to your inquiry. 
regards Hilary Caldwell,  
 




